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Soup & Supper roster  Thank you for the Soups 
over this year. We raised $41.65 last Tuesday. To-
tal raised this year is $592.40 Thank you FOR SUP-
PORTING the SOUP NIGHTS and now Supper and 
Biscuits.  The next night  of Coffee and Biscuits will 
be on 18th October where we all bring supper to be 
shared. Can we reach $600 this year?  Thank you.  
 

 

DON’T FORGET ...HELP FOR ALEX  
I'm holding a fundraising concert. I'm bringing 
together a choir of some of Adelaide's finest 
choral singers to perform Brahms Requiem, with 
soloists Rosalind Martin and James Scott. In the 
first part of the concert I'll be performing some 
Brahms Lieder. It would be wonderful to see 
you there. 
If you aren't able to make it to the concert, but 
would like to make a donation, this can also be 
done through the ticketing link. Pilgrim Church, 
Flinders St, Adelaide Saturday 5th November, 
7pm. 
Tickets $50/$40 Ticketing link  for the Concert is  
https://www.trybooking.com/CCIYG  
If you need help to log on, contact J Wittwer for 
help. Please help Alex as you can. Thank you. 

Next Exec meeting….. Will be held next Tues-
day October 18th beginning at 6pm. All details 
for the Agenda please email the items to  
Peter D (Sec) .  Thank you. This Thursday..  
Adjudicators Tea 7pm at the Haus Hahndorf. 

 

You are invited 
to 

LOBETHAL  
HARMONY CLUB 

Male  Voice Choir, &  Scholarship 
Winners 

END OF YEAR CONCERT 
On Sunday October 23rd 2pm 

St Mark’s Lutheran church  
32 Hampden Rd 

Mt Barker 
Tickets  

$15  Tick- ets 
available at the door.  

or Contact Peter Dickason ( Sec) 

WE  
NEED TO SELL TICKETS 
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STILL TO BE SOLD 

Next Concert….  
End of Year Concert… Is to be held on 23rd Oc-
tober at St Mark’s Lutheran church 2pm with 
Sound check at 1pm. $15 a ticket. Concerts for 
2023 report from the Concert  
Planning committee……. 
Victor Harbor and Port Pirie are to be followed 
up. If you have any suggestions please contact 
any member of the Concert Planning com-
mittee Darrol Magor, Raylene Magor, John 
Herbig, Peter Dickinson, Alex Roose, Stephen 
Wilson, Dorothy and Paul Staska and John 
Wittwer. The next meeting of the Concert Plan-
ning committee will be on Tuesday October 
25th 6:30pm at the Lobethal Senior Citizens hall 
to clarify the Concert Program for 2023. 
We felt, as a committee, this would be the best 
time to have the meeting as this would allow 
the places contacted to make their decisions in 
sufficient time. 

Thanks 
 
 
 
 
STEP 1 

Google People’s Choice Community Lottery 
STEP2  Click on Buy Tickets 
STEP3  Search Group name 
STEP 4 Type in Lobethal Harmony club  
STEP 5 Click on Lobethal Harmony club 
STEP6  Buy Tickets. 
Our aim is to raise $1,500 between now and 
11th December results 9th March 2023. 

End of Year Dinner... 
Thank you for your assistance last week. We 
have 36 coming for the tea. We decided on 
the Menu with the 2 options for Main course 
and Sweets. The cost to be $35 including pre 
dinner drinks. Payment can be made to  
J Wittwer prior to the Dinner would be 
 appreciated. Thank you. 

Sale….. 
We all need 
to make an 
effort to try 
to sell the 
trailer over 
Christmas. 
Colin has up-
dated our 
Face book 
page and we 
are hoping 
for you to 
help. HELP THE SALE 

Simply  
Women 
back into 
ACTION 
Ruth 
Charles-
worth 
wanted 
class 
entertain-
ment. 

She  
contacted  
us. WOW! 


